
 

 

Gareth Price  

Clerk, Enterprise and Business Committee 

                                                                                                 8 September 2015 

 

 

Dear Gareth 

 

Committee Inquiry into Bus and Community Transport Services in Wales 

 

I understand that Enterprise and Business Committee is about to start an inquiry 

into bus service provision in Wales.   As you may be aware, the Petitions 

Committee has received a number of petitions on this subject and has taken some 

evidence on the matter.  You may wish to take this into account as part of the 

background for your Committee’s inquiry.   

 

Further information on the petitions, along with details of the Petitions 

Committee’s consideration of them, can be found at the following hyperlinks: 

 

P-04-475 Wanted - Buses for Meirionnydd - 

http://www.senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=6333 

P-04-513 Save the Wrexham/Barmouth X94 Bus Service - 

http://www.senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=8140 

P-04-515 Increase Funding for Welsh Bus Services - 

http://www.senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=8247 

 

Please let me know if you need any further information. 

 

Steve George 

Clerk, Petitions Committee 
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